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RE:
Report on MAC activity, ALA Annual Conference, February 2918
The MARC Advisory Committee (MAC) agenda at Midwinter includes three discussion papers of particular interest to SAC:
Discussion Paper No. 2018-DP01: Defining New Subfield $i in Fields 600-630 of the MARC 21 Bibliographic Format.  The discussion paper calls for defining subfield $i in 600-630 fields to enable the use of RDA Appendix M subject relationship designators.  Note that some of the relationships expressed by RDA subject relationship designators are handled differently within specific subject systems such as LCSH, leading to questions about whether 6XX X0 coding would be compatible with the use of RDA relationship designators. 
Discussion Paper No. 2018-DP05: Adding Institution Level Information to Subject Headings in the MARC 21 Bibliographic Format.  This is an extension of an earlier discussion paper, 2017-DP-05.  The concern is that in some cases, subject headings are assigned from a common vocabulary but according to different institutional rules or policies, prompting the request for a way to code an institution for the heading.  The current paper reviews the earlier option of using subfield $5 and adds a discussion of using field 883 with linking subfields.
Discussion Paper No. 2018-DP06: Versions of Resources in the MARC 21 Bibliographic Format. The discussion paper considers ways to record the publication state (e.g., preprint, postprint, publisher’s version, etc.) of a resource.  One of the options discussed would be to use the 655 field, treating such terms as genre/form terms.  For terms drawn from controlled vocabularies with codes registered with NDMSO, the source could be indicated in 655 subfield $2.  Other options discussed include 008/24-27 (Nature of Contents), field 562 (Copy and Version Identification Note), and field 250 (Edition Statement) in an added subfield $v, “Version Information.”
The MAC agenda includes links to all the documents under review at Midwinter.
Follow-up from MAC at 2017 Annual Meeting 
Proposal No. 2017-08: Use of Subfields $0 and $1 to Capture Uniform Resource Identifiers (URIs) in the MARC 21 Formats.  The proposal calls for defining subfield $1 across many MARC 21 fields and redefining subfield $0 to enable a distinction between URIs for authorities as documents and URIs for the real world entities which authorities describe.  

The proposal was approved by MAC at Annual with amendments making subfield $1 repeatable and adding subfield $1 also to field 257.  The MARC Steering Committee agreed with the MAC decision.
